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Dallas Texans Florida

Pensacola Futbol Club

Executive Board Meeting

Minutes

March 8th 2011
Attendees:
Gary Marsh

President
Jeff Gulsby


Vice President
Dawn Hart

Club Manager
Yukie Koichi

Secretary
Ian Welsh

Treasurer
David Kemp

DOC

John Stacy

Tournament Manager

Billy Mims

Select Commissioner
Charles Griffith
Recreational Commissioner
Bill Cross

Referee assigner

Attachment:
None
Gary Marsh, board president, called the March meeting to order at 6:00 pm in the Clubhouse.
Minutes approval:
 The January and February board minutes were presented for approval. No comments were made, all the minutes were approved. 

. 
Tournament:
 We will need to provide field marshals for upcoming state cup. Also we will need to have DTF club representative at the State Cup weekend. 

There are several issues to be discussed, there will be a tournament meeting held on March 15th Tuesday, 6pm. 
Financial report:
Financial report will be ready for review by next Monday March 14th. Dallas Texans affiliation fee is due soon. Financial team is still seeking for help. Dawn will be helping with the account payable. 
Switching the club bank to Penn Air from Suntrust was discussed. Options were reviewed. Motion was made to approve switching the bank, motion seconded. All in favor, motion approved.

Select Report:  
Roster freeze for Region Cup is tomorrow March 9th, 2011. There will be a tournament in Tallahassee this weekend; we have 8 teams participating in this tournament. 

6 DTF teams will be in the State Cup. 
DOC Report:  

Hassan’s visit went pretty well. He was happy with the tournament turn out. 
President discussion

Several teams are doing fundraising without club permission; we need to make sure all the teams to follow fundraiser guideline. 


The meeting was adjourned at 7:38pm. The next meeting will take place Tuesday, April 8th, 2011 at 6pm.


Submitted for approval,









Yukie Koichi








,PFC/DTF Secretary
